
 

 

STATEMENT OF COMMITTEMENT TO SAFE MARINE OPERATIONS 

 

“In order to facilitate safe marine operations, Conwy County Borough Council (CCBC) is 
committed to ensuring that all its employees, contractors, harbour users, stakeholders and 
members of the public are well informed.  Its staff shall be well trained and committed to the 
requirements of the Ports and Marine Facilities Safety Code (PMSC). 

CCBC welcomes the interest and participation of all stakeholders in maintaining and improving 
the awareness of safety within its harbour.  To this end, a line of communication has been 
established with relevant stakeholders and through the Conwy Harbour Advisory Committee 
quarterly meetings to ensure the promulgation of relevant information. 

I recognise that safe marine operations depend on competent people and an active safety 
management culture.  All who work on or use the harbour have an obligation to contribute to 
harbour safety. 

It is my personal ambition and that of my employers CCBC to continuously strive to monitor, 
improve and set the required standards of safety and safety awareness throughout Conwy 
Harbour.   All staff members of the Harbour Authority individually and collectively have a key 
role in ensuring that this is achieved”.  

Geraint Edwards, Head of Environment, Roads and Facilities, Conwy County Borough Council.  June 
2025. 

 


